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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

 

 

 

DATE:   May 2, 2017 

 

CONTACT:   Captain Mike Klingebiel 

    Office: (813) 974-2628  

 

SUBJECT:    Sexual Battery - Arrest 

 

On Monday, 05/01/2017, at approximately 3:00 p.m., the University of South Florida 

Police Department responded to Holly Drive Apartments Building A to investigate the 

report of a sexual battery which occurred at 2:30 p.m. involving two students. The victim 

immediately reported the incident to university housing staff who assisted the victim in 

contacting police.  The suspect and victim are acquaintances.  

 

At 10:40 p.m., USF Student Ladarrius Jackson was charged with sexual battery and false 

imprisonment and transported to the Hillsborough County Jail for processing.  


